
From: Michelle Zeratsky <michelle@zeratsky.com>  
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2022 5:09 PM 
To: cityplancommission <cityplancommission@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Support for file #220401 

 

Greetings,   

 

I'm a resident of the East Side writing to support file #220401 to re-zone for a new apartment 

building on Hackett. We should be supporting opportunities to welcome more residents to this 

wonderful neighborhood. 

 

Thank you, 

Michelle Zeratsky 

3470 N. Shepard Ave. 
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